

Friday 28th May 2021

Dear parents and carers

We are going to make some slight changes to the uniform from September 2021. We hope this will make it clearer about what is allowed and we wanted to give you plenty of notice before the summer.

From September the uniform will be:

- Navy blue jumper or cardigan (no hoodies or tracksuit tops)
- Red polo shirt
- Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore (no denim)
- Grey shorts (no denim) (summer)
- Blue or red gingham dress (summer)
- Black shoes (no trainers)
- A watch/pair of stud earrings can be worn but must be removed for PE
- Any hair accessories must match the uniform colours (red & blue)

For PE children will need:

- Red t-shirt
- Black shorts
- Black jogging bottoms
- Black plimsolls
- Black trainers for outdoor PE

Uniform that meets the requirements can be bought at most retailers, such as Tesco or Asda. Items with the school logo can be ordered from www.yourschooluniform.com

If you have any difficulties getting a school uniform, please speak to myself or Mrs Willock.

Kind regards

Katherine Richards

enquiries@tpna.org.uk

Tupton Primary and Nursery Academy Queen Victoria Road Tupton S42 6DY Tel: 01246 862191 Headteacher: Katherine Richards Deputy Head: Linda Shepherd

